
Hello, 

 I’m writing to express my strong support and appreciation for your backing 

of House Bill 6124, which would establish community service license plates 

for Cranston Cares. 

 

These specialty plates are more than just a show of community pride—they 

will directly support charitable efforts across Cranston. A portion of the 

proceeds from each plate will help fund important initiatives, including our 

annual donation of over 200 turkeys to veterans during Thanksgiving, and 

our holiday toy drive that brings joy to local children in need. 

 

Your continued support of House Bill 6124 will allow Cranston Cares to 

expand its reach and provide even more meaningful resources to those who 

rely on our programs. This legislation offers a simple but powerful way for 

residents to give back and make a real difference. 

 

Thank you again for championing this initiative and for your ongoing 

commitment to our community. 

 
 
Justin Erickson 
C. (401) 241-8958 
Coacherickson79@gmail.com 
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